
 

Monthly General Meeting held at Power Kart, 11 May 2023. 

Meeting at:  7:00 pm. 

Chair:   Michael Walsh (President). 

Apologies: Sally, Andrew, Ben, Colin, Adam, Tony, John, Dave, David & Darren  

 

Attendance:  15, as per circulated sheet.  

Correspondence in: None 

 

Correspondence out: None 

Review of previous minutes as true and correct: 

Agreed:   Jason Wilcomes 

Seconded:  Scott Molloy 

Reports: 

Presidents Report: 

 

New polo shirts now sorted and about to be ordered. 
 

 Vice Presidents Report: 

               

 Note that the first batch of the 60-day log books have a misprint but won’t be replaced, so just leave as 

               they are. 

 Also note, if you have an ACT Driver’s Licence with an initial instead of your full name, they are no 

              longer allowed. You can go to Access Canberra and they will organise a replacement free of charge, 

              otherwise it will get sorted when you next renew your licence. 

 

Treasurer’s Report: 

 

 Up to date financials tabled with monthly income for April of $508, expenses of $170.12 and end of 

              month bank balance of $8,920.14. 

 We will need to look at moving the end of year financial reporting forward from our November AGM, to 

              Avoid the $90 late fee we keep incurring, until we become exempt from being required to lodge.   

 

 

 

 



Events Manager’s Report: 

 

No club run this weekend, call your mum instead for Mother’s Day       

GT Nationals on next weekend in Bathurst with many of our members attending. 
Next run due for the weekend of the 27th, which will either be a run to Bredbo for fish & chips or the 
previously postponed Dice Run, will update everyone shortly. 

 
Registrar’s Report 
  

 Nothing to Report 

 

Secretary’s Report 

 

 Nothing to Report 

Falcon GT Nationals Delegate’s Report 

 

 Only a week away now with approximately 380 cars registered, including the Green Phase 4 and 23 

Phase 3’s. Will be another 10 years before it will be held again at Bathurst, so get over and check it out, 

even if you are not entering a car. The Show and Shine for the public will be on the Saturday (20th).  

 

Webmaster 

 

 Website is working well with the redesign still progressing. 

 

General Business  

 

Fred mentioned there is a guy on marketplace selling a large range of Ford parts locally at very 

reasonable prices and was easy to deal with. Just type in david meacham in the Facebook Marketplace  

search area for more details. 

 
Meeting closed at:   7.55pm   

 


